
 

Membership Secretary Report – 08/04/24 

Membership Numbers 

We currently have 2773 members of whom 18 are new and 130 are in Grace. Attempts to find 
out why there was a large drop in membership earlier this year continue but no answers to date. 

Digital confirmed that the Sign-Up page on Action Network is active and a link has been added 
to that on our website. We also put the link in our most recent email asking members to 
encourage friends to join.  

We are exploring the possibility of membership being opt-out rather than opt-in now that 
demographic data is being collected when new people join GPEW. Discussions are ongoing. 

Website 

As hoped the missing pages on our website had been archived rather than deleted so it was 
easy to put it back together and update committee members, etc. Dates and Registration Links 
to Meetings & Events can be found under the Get Involved tab and Amanda has added a 
Women’s History Month 2024 section. We will continue to add content of interest to our 
members and welcome suggestions. 

Hazel & Jess 

 


